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A New Year Message from José A. Alemany, Division General Manager, Power Electronics Systems (I) 
 
Dear Valued Partner,  
 
I would like to express my thankfulness to your company and to all your colleagues for your collaboration and 
for helping us to go through this unprecedented time. The past 18 months have been a difficult time for 
everyone. The worst of the pandemic appears to be over and the economy is exhibiting signs of sustained 
recovery. It seems that the worst is behind us!  
 
Thank you for your valued business and for your continued support and collaboration. 
We are excited to continue our partnership in 2021.  
 

Best Regards,  
 

 
José A. Alemany  
Division General Manager  
Power Electronics Systems (I) Division  
Fuji Electric Corporation of America 


